
 
 

 

West Garden Grove Youth Baseball 

P. O. Box 5094 

Garden Grove, CA 92845 

Tax ID Number – 46-3280114 

 
September 30, 2016 
 
Garden Grove City Council 
11222 Acacia Parkway 
Garden Grove, CA 92840 
 
Dear City Council,  
 

My name is Terry Anderson and I am the president for West Garden Grove Youth Baseball. I 
am writing to ask for your support of our Opening day parade on Saturday February 11th 2017 by 
attending our event and waiving the Police motors (approx. $2,600) and show mobile fees. 

As you are aware, our Opening Day Parade has been a part of the West Garden Grove 
community for almost 60 years. Our parade will include our WGGYB baseball players and WGGS 
softball players. Invitations to participate in our parade will also be sent out to: Pacifica High 
School Baseball and Softball players, the local fire department, GGUSD school board, local 
Principals, Miss Garden Grove Court and of course all of you. 

Our league is a non-profit organization, run solely by volunteers and we offer baseball to the 
entire City of Garden Grove. We want to keep our league fees competitive with surrounding 
leagues and need your help with keeping our league fees at an affordable price for our Garden 
Grove families.  I’m asking that you please waive the Police motors and show mobile fees, as these 
costs would put an increased strain on our leagues finances and our ability to maintain our league 
fees for our players. 

We certainly appreciate everything the City of Garden Grove has done for WGGYB and we 
look forward to providing many more years of wonderful parades and baseball to our community.  

 
 
Thank you, 
 
Terry Anderson 
2017 WGGYB President 


